LWES SBDM SEPTEMBER - 2013
LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM MINUTES
  SEPTEMBER 9, 2013

The September 9, 2013 regular meeting was cancelled because no quorum was present.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 14, 2013.


Signed:_______________________________________________________,Chairperson

              ___________________________________________________Vice-Chairperson	















